
Kehillat Israel’s KIvunim School 
The Selma and John Appel Fund 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
A founding principle at KI is that a lack of financial resources should never prevent 
anyone from being able to participate fully in exploring their Judaism at KI.  The Appel 
Fund is a scholarship fund which provides assistance to families with less financial 
means so that they may send their children to KIvunim School.  Funds are donated by 
congregation members throughout the year in memory of Selma and Jonathan Appel.   
 
If paying tuition for your child(ren) to attend KIvunim produces an undue financial 
hardship for your family, we encourage you to contact the School Director at 882-0049 
and let her know that you would like to apply for a scholarship for your child(ren).  She 
will discuss your needs with you and will then grant partial or full scholarships based on 
your financial needs and the amount of money available in the Fund.  Please do not be 
shy about applying for a scholarship if the need is there.  Providing religious education to 
our children is our most important goal at KI and we want your child to participate with 
us.   
 
Finally, for those with more than adequate financial means, we encourage you to make a 
donation to the Fund during KIvunim School registration (or at any other time of the 
year) so that we can continue to provide financial assistance to families as needed. 
 
B’Shalom, 
 
Kehillat Israel’s Kivunim School Board 


